
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Carolyn Wurdeman; Chris Eggen; Chris Roberts; Doris McConnell; Jesse Salomon; John Norris; Keith

McGlashan; Shari Winstead; Will Hall
Cc: Robert Hartwig; Patti Rader
Subject: Tonight"s Meeting
Date: Monday, June 16, 2014 3:38:09 PM
Importance: High

Council –
 
Just a couple of things for tonight:
 

1.       No Dinner Meeting – just a reminder.
2.       In addition to Councilmember Hall, Councilmember McGlashan will not be at tonight’s

meeting for personal reasons.
3.       Councilmember Roberts requested that staff draft amendment language for the B&O Tax

strategy.  We have drafted the following language (underlined) for Councilmember Roberts
for him to use if he wants to move the amendment: 
 
Target #6: “In 2016 or later, engage the business community in a discussion regarding the
possible future implementation of a Business and Occupation (B&O) Tax, to include a
threshold exemption on a certain amount of gross receipts."

 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N.
Shoreline,  WA 98133
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